
 

 

 

Rules for children and parents 

Dear Parents, 

We want to share some important updates regarding our LASEP classes to ensure a smooth 

experience for everyone: 

Bag Storage:  

Children from cycle 1 and 2 should leave their sports bags (labelled with their name) in 

Maison Relais. Bags should include a shirt, shorts, sports shoes, and a water bottle (if 

needed). The bags can be taken home before each school holiday to wash/check the clothes.  

Forgetting Bags:  

If a child forgets their bag three times in the first half of the school year, they will be unable 

to continue in LASEP for the remainder of the school year. The count will be renewed for 

the second half. 

Attendance and Notification:  

Notify us by 10 AM on the day of class if your child can't participate. Three unexcused 

absences in the first half will result in removal for the whole year. The count will reset for 

the second half. 

Behavioural Expectations:  

Participants must follow the educators’ instructions and  maintain positive behaviour 

towards the other children. Consistent disruption may lead to removal.  

Parental Observation:  

Please note that parents are not allowed to stay during the lessons. We appreciate your 

understanding in this matter. 

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a positive and safe learning environment 

for all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of the child:_______________________________________________ 

Name of the parent(s):____________________________________________ 

Date/Signature:_________________________________________________ 


